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5th December 2023 

 

 

Dear families,  

RE: Winter Concert postponed until 1st February 2024 
 
We are writing to advise you of the postponement of our Winter Concert on 7th December.  
 
We made the difficult decision to postpone the concert to next term owing to unforeseen 
technical issues.   
 
We are truly sorry for any inconvenience or disappointment this causes and would like to 
assure you that this has not been an easy decision to make.   
 
We are, however, happy to announce the rescheduled date for the concert to Thursday 1st 
February 2024 which has become the Spring Concert 2024.    
 
I will be speaking to all students involved in the concert to reassure them that we look 
forward to showcasing and celebrating their talents in February.   
 
Those families who have tickets for Thursday’s concert will have their tickets automatically 
transferred to 1st February.  Any spare seating capacity will be advertised to families next 
term closer to the rescheduled date.  
 
Yours sincerely,  
  
 
 

Mr. J. Maxim  
Assistant Headteacher  
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